
Dear Sir/Madam,

Re the extension of date on submissions for the above application, those in Grace Avenue 
have been plagued by water run off from previous developments on Forestway, including the 
fact that the riad in Grace Ave itself requires constant remedial work.

We would like to be assured adequate stormwater drainage and retention - during demolition, 
construction and post construction will be put in place. 

Yours faithfully,

Elizabeth Lim
19A Grace Avenue
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

Sent: 3/12/2021 10:05:52 PM
Subject: Application No.DA2021/1814


